
Dear Families, 

 

I hope everyone is looking forward to Sports day on Tuesday. Just a reminder of the programme:  

         Please can all children have: 

Piskies & Cormoran - 9:30-11:45    -coloured t-shirt for their team 
Morgawr, Zennor & Bedruthan - 1:00-3:00           -PE shorts & trainers 
         -big drink 
         -suncream & hat  

Refreshments will be available courtesy of the Friends.  

 

Kennall Vale turned out in a sea of green today (more so than usual!) in order to raise funds to support those 
who have been affected by a diagnosis of cancer. As this is a Trust-wide fundraiser, all schools involved will be 
benefiting from the joined up effort. So far we have raised £201.. If you are yet to bring in the £2 donation, 
please drop it in next week so we can add to our final total.  

 

Yesterday, Year 6 had an interesting morning at Falmouth Art Gallery! They did some creative writing based on 
famous, legendary love stories and viewed the Pre-Raphaelite King Arthur exhibition.  

 

It’s frightening how quickly time is passing as we approach the end of term (gulp)… the children had a positive 
transition day last Thursday. Miss Cocks and I spent Monday together to ensure a smooth and positive 
handover and she is returning on Monday also to continue a smooth transition.  

 

We are all looking forward to the School Summer Fair taking place next Sunday 16th July. The Friends are still 
looking for volunteers to help with the activities. Volunteer sign up sheets can be found on the doors of the 
classrooms.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mr Chirgwin 

07/07/23 

Stars of the Week! 

Piskies: Oscar H 

Cormoran: Ewan 

Morgawr: Toula  

Zennor: Ember 

Bedruthan: Lilia 

Values Award: Lyra Cov. 

 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  03/07/2023 

Piskies 96.4% 

Cormoran 95.2% 
Morgawr 97.7% 
Zennor 99.2% 
Bedruthan 94.7% 



News from the Friends 

Thanks for all your bin bags yesterday, Bag2School have paid us £70 for our donations. 

Just a reminder that next Sunday is our summer fair. Please return all raffle tickets next week. We're col-

lecting donations of sweets and bottles of booze for the adult hoopla next week in the foyer. Also please 

do sign up on the sheets around school if you're able to help for an hour. Thank you.  

A big thank you to Aubrey, Mary-Lou, Jamie and Lowenna who helped run the sweetie hoopla at the vil-

lage fair day on Saturday, raising just under £100 for the Friends funds- great work! (See attached photo) 

Many thanks, as always, for your support, 

The Friends 



Diary Dates 2023/24 

Date Event 

4th and 5th Sept. ‘23 INSET Days—School Closed  

6th September ‘23 First Day of Autumn Term 

5th October 2023 School Photos 

23rd—27th Oct. ‘23 October Half Term 

30th October 2023 INSET Day—School Closed 

19th December ‘23 Last Day of Autumn Term 

4th January 2024 First Day of Spring Term 

12th—16th Feb. ‘24 February Half Term 

19th February ‘24 INSET Day—School Closed 

28th March 2024 Last Day of Spring Term 

15th April 2024 First Day of Summer Term 

27th—31st May ‘24 May Half Term 

23rd July 2024 Last Day of Summer Term 

24th July 2024 INSET Day—School Closed 

Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

13th/14th July Year 3 and 4 School Camp 

16/07/23 School Summer Fair 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/23 INSET Day 

25/07/23 INSET Day 


